
Mead Library Foundation 
 
The Foundation hosted a Donor Celebration at the library on Friday, December 6th. The event 
was a great success with 80 guests. Lil Rev provided the entertainment, Wild Carrot Cuisine 
provided the food, and the guests offered great merriment and an overwhelming enthusiasm 
for the library. Garrett gave 'behind the scene' tours for guests interested in seeing how the 
new lockers function. 
 
The Foundation approved a $96,000 gift to cover the Library's Wish List, to be distributed in 
January. This amount covers most of the library's programming, along with other miscellaneous 
items that are not covered by the City's budget allocation for the library. The Foundation funds 
the Wish List through its Endowment Fund dividend reinvestments.  
 


